Mr. A Ramesh

Senior H.R.

Good Life Means Pvt. Ltd.

54, South Mall Hall Road

Chennai – 600 015

17th May, 2010

Dear Mr. A Joseph

Thanks a million for your letter of appreciation which I received few days ago.

I would also like to mention unless I would not have received the co-operation from the accounting department, this perhaps would not have been possible.

I hope you will keep the faith and confidence in me for future assignments as well. This will also give me the much needed impetus to excel in my initiatives.

Also let me add one more thing. I would like to request you to tell me which are the areas where you think there is a room for improvement. Please feel free to suggest me the measures which will enhance my skills to do the job error free.

Looking forward to hear from you.

Yours truly,

S.Krishnan

Accounts Executive

Good Life Means Pvt. Ltd.

